
March 25, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Armstrong 

P.O. Box 702378 

Tulsa, OK 74170 

 

Dear Mr. Armstrong: 

 

Thank you for your follow-up letter of March 20, 1996 with additional information about Lee Harvey 

Oswald.  I have provided it to the staff person working on this area.  

 

Again, thank you for providing the Review Board with this additional information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


